Martin, Faviola

From: Cooney, Jim

Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2022 1:22 PM

To: Martin, Faviola

Cc: Melendez, Yadira

Subject: Fwd: BID #4 - Re License for 837 W. Historic Mitchell

Favi, can you redacted this asap and ols it?

REDACTED RECORD
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From: Perez, Jose <JoseG.Perez@milwaukee.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2022 1:20:17 PM

To: Melendez, Yadira <Yadira.Melendez@milwaukee.gov>; Cooney, Jim <lim.Cooney@milwaukee.gov>
Subject: FW: BID #4 - Re License for 837 W. Historic Mitchell

Please redact and add to file.

Thanks,
JP

From: ] )

Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2022 1:12 PM

To: Perez, Jose <JoseG.Perez@milwaukee.gov>

Cc: Murillo, Maribel <Maribel.Murillo@milwaukee.gov>
Subject: BID #4 - Re License for 837 W. Historic Mitchell

Alderman Perez,

Re the Food Dealer License Renewal Application for "Milwaukee Unified
Soul, Inc." which is on today's License Committee Meeting at 1:35 pm:

Just to inform you that I've left 3 voice messages for the owner of the
business, Andrell D. Howard, re his future plans for the business. This
past summer, we had several issues where Mr. Howard had rented out
the premises for private parties through an event business. In one case,
we contacted a DNS inspector who promptly arrived and contacted D2,
who also arrived promptly.

The issue was people waiting on the Street to get into the space, and
if alcohol was legally being sold or served, and if the owner had the
proper license for an event facility.

| don't believe the restaurant has been operating in the past couple
of months, and | have no further updates as the owner hasn't
returned my calls.



